
 

17th January 2022 

NOTICE 

 

The College is in the process of receiving feedback from the Alumni’s of 

the College relating to their experiences / facilities provided by the 

College during their academics. All Alumni’s are required to share the 

notice among other Alumni’s in their contacts and urge them to fill the 

Google Form positively by 24th January 2022. 

 

https://forms.gle/88urgj8BQ1ZnzyGB8 

 

Prof. Sudhir Kumar Sinha 

Offg. Principal 

https://forms.gle/88urgj8BQ1ZnzyGB8

